November 13, 2000

Ray Young
Structured Cabling Solutions
10450 N.W. 31" Terrace

Miami, Florida 33172
Dear Ray,

| wanted to take a moment to tell you how much | appreciated the fine work your
company did upon completing the cabling installation for the Miami-Dade County Health
Department. Given the complexity of the job, your installers performed a textbook
installation.

We have in excess of 18 years experience with network design and implementation and
this installation was exemplary. | was glad you were able to convert the AMP

components to Lucent components as | feel the quality of Lucent components are far
superior.

I will continue to recommend you to clients who are looking for a quality-cabling
company.

| look forward to talking with you again,

Best regards,

D=

Dennis R. Deblois
President
International Data Consultants

13302 SW 128" Street, Miami, FL 33186 Phone: 305:253-7677 Fax: 305-253-7657



